
March 8, 2017 

New Appointments: 

 Fr. Jean Jadotte was appointed in residence at St. Bernadette Parish while maintaining his ap-
pointment as full-time Chaplain to Archbishop Edward McCarthy High School, effective March 1, 

2017. 

 Msgr. José Juan Quijano will retire from his duties at St. Vincent de Paul Seminary effective June 

30, 2017. 

 Fr. Richard A. Giner, OSST was appointed as Parochial Vicar at Our Lady of the Holy Rosary-St. 

Richard Parish effective Jan. 15, 2017. 

Reconciliation Weekend 2017: 

To pick up the Reconciliation Weekend package for your parish contact the Communications Office 

at 305-762-1046 or email vfernandez@theadom.org  



 

Follow the Archdiocese of Miami on Social Media: 

Please include in your Parish Bulletin 

Facebook: @ArchdioceseofMiami | Twitter: @CatholicMiami | Instagram: @CatholicMiami 

Upcoming Event: 

Retired Priests Gathering: 

The next gathering of the retired priests of the Archdiocese of Miami will be on Monday, May 1, 
2017 at 11:30 a.m. at St. Matthew’s Church, 542 Blue Heron Drive, Hallandale Beach, Florida 

33009.    

A representative from Catholic Health Services will give a short presentation at the gathering fol-

lowed by lunch.       

Attention Pastors:  If you know of any retired priests either residing or assisting at your parish, please 
email their names and addresses to dkubala@saintmatthewcc.com. A personal invitation will be 

sent to them. 

Congratulations Deacon Edgardo Farias! 

Deacon Edgardo Farias, Director of the Detention Ministry Office of the Archdiocese of Miami, has re-
cently been named as the North America representative and board member for the International Com-

mission of Catholic Prison Pastoral Care, ICCPPC,  for the 2017-2021 term.  

Archbishop Thomas Wenski and the whole Archdiocese of Miami would like to congratulate him on this 

accomplishment. 
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Archdiocesan School of Ministry 2017-2019: 

Registrations are now open until July 31st.  

The School of Ministry is looking for faith-filled parishioners for the Class of 2017 – 2019 who desire 
a deeper understanding of their faith and grow in knowledge of the Church and its tradition. The lay 
ministry program is for men and women already involved in any parish ministry, and it is also for those 

that are discerning their role within the community.  

In-classroom classes begin in mid-September at the following locations:   

St. Brendan H.S. (English and Spanish) – Tuesdays, 7:30 - 9:30 p.m. 

New! St. John the Apostle (Spanish) – Saturdays, 9:30 – 11:30 a.m. 

Notre Dame D’ Haiti (Creole) – Tuesdays, 7:30 – 9:30 p.m. 

New! St. Andrew (English and Spanish) – Wednesdays, 7:30 – 9:30 p.m. 

St. Bartholomew (English and Spanish) –Thursdays, 7:30 – 9:30 p.m. 

The School of Ministry is also online in English and Spanish. Participants join a colleague for 8 five-

week courses during the two-year program, and meet for in-person sharing and talks.   

For more information contact the Office of Lay Ministry at 305-762-1184 or via email to layminis-

try@theadom.org.   

To register for the online or traditional program, download forms at our website www.miamiarch.org/

layministry and click on the School of Ministry tab.   

HR Webinar Series for March – April 2017: 

Continuing with our Webinar series on relevant topics, the Office of Human Resources will be offering 

a number of Webinars in March and April.  

Topics include Hiring the Best Candidate, Performance Evaluation for FY2017, TotalComp tool (for 
presenting cash and non-cash compensation to employees), Paylocity’s WebTime Time-and-Attendance 
Software (for employees new to the system, and for WebTime administrators), How to Write Effective 

Job Descriptions, Administering Compensation and Benefits, Developing Church Personnel, and more.  

For a list of Webinars and how to enroll please contact Jaime Tejeda at jtejeda@theadom.org. 
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